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October 1, 2018.

Attn: Marcia Moermond

We at McLemore Construction Co. plan to complete the project
at 677 Thomas Ave by the end of December 2018. The subject
property at 610 St Albans could be habitable on or after
January 2019. Both properties will be completed upon Code
Compliance. Upon any questions please call Zachary Luckett at
612-310-3649. God Bless and hope to hear from you soon.



